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Re: GL 9%2~01, Rev. 1

U.S. Nuclear Regulatcry Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 2055%

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 3
Generic Letter (GL) 92-01, Revision 1,
" )

Iin a letter dated July 6, 1992," Northeast Nuclear Energy
Company (NNECO) provided its response to Generic Letter (GL)
92-01, Revision 1.® 1In a letter dated April 13, 1994,% the NRC
informed NNECO that the NRC has completeu its review of NNECO’s
response and determined that NNECO has provided the information
requested in GL 92-01, Revision 1. In the April 13, 1994,
letter, the NRC also informed NNECO that data included in NNECO'’s
response has been entered into a computerized data base
designated Reactor Vessel Integrity Database (RVID). The NRC
requested that NNECO verify the data base against data provided
by NNECO in response to GL 92-01, Revision 1.

NNECO’s review of Enclosures 1 through 3 of the NRC letter of
April 13, 1994, indicated that NNECO’s response to GL 92-01,
Revision 1, is accurately reflected in the RVID data base with

(1) J. F. Opeka letter to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, "“Haddam Neck Plant, Millstone Unit Nos. 1, 2,
and 3, Reactor %essel Structural Integrity, 10CFR50.54(f),
(Generic Letter 92-01, Revision 1)," dated July 6, 1992.

(2) J. G. Partlow letter to All Holders of Operating Licenses or
Construction Permits for Nuclear Power Plants (Except Yankee
Atomic Flectric Company, Licensee for the Yankee Nuclear
Power Station), "Reactor Vessel Structural Integrity,
10T7FR50.54 (f) (Generic Letter 92-01, Revision 1)," dated
March 6, 1992.

(3) V. L. Rooney letter to J. F. Opeka, "Generic Letter
(GL) %92-01, Revision 1, ‘Reactor Vessel Structural
Integrity,’ Millstone, Unit 3 (TAC No. M8384)," dated
April 13, 1994,
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the exception of the expected peak, End-of-Life Fluence, at the
inside surface of the vessel. The value included in the RVID
data base is 3.397 E19 n/cm’. NNECO believes that the value
should be 3.03 E19 n/cm’ as shown on Table 6~14 of Westinghouse
Topical Report WCAP-11878, "Analysis of Capsule ‘U’ from the
Millstone Unit No. 3 Reactor Vessel Radiation Surveillance
Program," dated June 1988.

Should the NRC require any additional information, please contact
Mr. R. G. Joshi at (203) 665-3844.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

Q>\ l (;¢Hh~

J. F. opok& @)
Executive Vice Prosident

cc: T. T. Maitin, Region I Administrator
V. L. Rooney, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 3
P. D. Swetland, Senior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit
Nos, 1, 2, and 3
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